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Sandra Soto

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 12:01 PM
To: Dan Flores
Subject: RE: Return of Confidential DN 02950-16 in Docket 160123-TX

Dan, 
 
I will resend Confidential DN 02950-16 to the updated address listed below per Ms. Lawrence’s 
clarification: 
 
eNetworks, LLC d/b/a eNetworks NC, LLC 
Gina R. Lawrence 
136 Corporate Park Dr Suite G 
Mooresville, NC 28117-6960 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
acharles@psc.state.fl.us  
850-413-6826 
 

From: Dan Flores  
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 11:51 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Subject: FW: Return of Confidential DN 02950-16 in Docket 160123-TX 
 
To: Angelita Charles  
From: Dan Flores  
 
Your respond. Thank you Dan  
 
From: Gina Lawrence [mailto:gina.lawrence@essentia-inc.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 11:50 AM 
To: Dan Flores 
Subject: RE: Return of Confidential DN 02950-16 in Docket 160123-TX 
 
Yes, the new address is correct: 
 
136 Corporate Park Dr Suite G 
Mooresville, NC 28117-6960 
 
Thanks, 
Gina 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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From: Dan Flores [mailto:DFLORES@PSC.STATE.FL.US]  
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 10:22 AM 
To: Gina Lawrence <gina.lawrence@essentia-inc.com> 
Subject: FW: Return of Confidential DN 02950-16 in Docket 160123-TX 
 
Gina: Please confirm the below address, thank you  Dan Flores  
 
From: Angela Charles  
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 9:11 AM 
To: Dan Flores 
Cc: Beth Salak; Dorothy Menasco; Hong Wang 
Subject: Return of Confidential DN 02950-16 in Docket 160123-TX 
 
Good morning Dan, 
 
On May 3rd, 2017 the Clerk’s office returned Confidential DN 02950-16 to: 
 
eNetworks, LLC d/b/a eNetworks NC, LLC 
Gina R. Lawrence 
11020 David Taylor Drive, Ste. 103 
Charlotte, NC 28262 
 
However the document was returned from USPS stating that the updated address is:  
 
136 Corporate Park Dr Suite G 
Mooresville, NC 28117-6960 
 
I would like to know if I should resend the document to the address above or do you 
have another address on file to resend the confidential document? The returned letter 
will be added in the docket file as well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
acharles@psc.state.fl.us   
850-413-6826 
 




